
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
HIGHWAY MAINTENANCE SCHEME: Pearces Road 

Carriageway Surface Repair 

 
Shortly, the Council will be completing carriageway surface repair works on Pearces Road. The 
works are scheduled to commence on 25/02/2024 and programmed to be completed in 4 nights. 
 

The road will be closed between 20:00 and 05:00 whilst the works are completed and a diversion 
route will be signed on site. Access will be maintained, however depending on the location of the 
resurfacing equipment and temperature of materials, there may be times when access will be 
restricted and short delays may be experienced.   
  

To gain access during the works please talk to the gatemen on site and they will be able to advise 
the best way to access your property. Outside of our working hours access will be maintained. 

 
The City Council and its contractor will take every opportunity to ensure that the works progress 
with the minimum of inconvenience and would like to thank you for your anticipated assistance and 
co-operation.  
 

The works will be undertaken by Peterborough Highway Services Depot, Dodson Way, 
Peterborough, PE1 5XJ. 
 

If you have any questions in relation to the proposed work, please do not hesitate to contact us on 
the above number.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Peterborough Highway Services 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Telephone: 
E-Mail: 
Our Ref: 
Your Ref: 

(01733) 747474 
Peterborough.schemes@milestoneinfra.co.uk 

New Cut, Thorney 

 

 

Peterborough Highway Services  
Highway Maintenance Team 

Dodson House 
Fengate 

PETERBOROUGH 
PE1 5XG 
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